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The first ISIT meeting of the semester was held on Monday, February 5, 2018.  The following subjects 

were covered.   

 

Strategic Directions:  

 

Krista Moreland delivered a presentation on Strategic Directions to the ISIT.  Each committee member 

was given an opportunity to participate in the development of new strategic directions for our new 

document.   

 

OEI:  

 

A committee is currently working on our application to be part of the California Community College 

Online Education Initiative.  Dean Bill Moseley is heading this committee.   

 

Canvas/eLumen 

 

Training is ongoing for Canvas.  eLumen training is being developed, so stay tuned for announcements.   

 

District-wide IT Committee:  

 

The first meeting of this district-wide committee was scheduled for later this month.  However, due to a 

personal emergency the meeting will be postponed until March.  Todd Coston, Zav Dadabhoy, and 

Richard Marquez are the BC representatives on this committee.  The purpose of this committee is to 

decide how to best allocate district resources on technology upgrades and installations within the district.   

 

Accessibility Presentation: 

 

As part of the ISIT committee’s commitment to accessibility, Aricia Leighton, our web content editor, 

was invited to help the committee members understand what makes a document accessible to disabled 

students.  As a committee, we have committed to inviting DSPS representatives to help educate all of us 

on student needs; this includes various presentations during our ISIT meetings.   

 

 

 

 

The next ISIT meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 5, 2018 in the Collins Conference Center.   


